Fox Wood School will not be opening a Reception Class for September 2024. This is because we do not currently have sufficient space to create an appropriate learning environment. We continue to work closely with our colleagues in the Local Authority, and in many schools across Warrington, and we know that lots of work is being undertaken to secure the best possible placements for all children in Warrington. 
Our Headteacher, Lucinda, will be leading two School Tours on the following dates, to simply highlight some of the strategies, equipment and environments that we have at Fox Wood:

Friday 19th January at 1.15pm
Tuesday 23rd January at 9.30am
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If you would like to visit then please book a place on one of the tours by contacting school on:  01925 811534.

